
WHAT PEOPLE ARE SAYING ABOUT OUR CLUB! 
 

 
 
 
I loved the pictures. Thanks for sharing. Congratulations on your one
year anniversary! You are a premier club. Your desire to be Distinguished
will keep you healthy and vibrant!!! Continue to have fun, earn CTM's and
explore leadership.

Lauren Kelly, DTM
District Governor, Founder’s District

The photos are great!  The Charter ceremony brought back fantastic memories with your Club and 
members.  Smooth Talkers has launched forward and even achieved Distinguished status in your first 
year.  That is a tremendous achievement.  Keep on reaching for that next level of excellence.  Thanks 
for sharing. 
 
Wilma Springer, DTM 
Immediate Past District Governor, Founder’s District 
 
 
Congratulations on your celebration for Distinguished Club status!  I am very 
impressed with what the SmoothTalkers have accomplished in such a short time!!  
Keep up the fabulous work!! 
 
I love your website, by the way! The red and black color scheme really gives it a 
nice punch!  I looked through all the pictures too, and it really brought a smile to 
my face!  I hope to visit you soon! 
 
Judy Guthier, ATMS, CL 
Division D Governor 
 
 
Congratulations, and many thanks to each and every person who helped 
successfully launch this new Club at Raytheon! 
 
The great participation, communication and leadership that was willingly 
demonstrated by so many was very impressive! 
 
Ron Martin, ATMB, CL 
Toastmasters Club Sponsor 


